
Announcement from the Institutional Human Ethics Committee 
 
All the supervisors planning to conduct studies involving human 

subjects are requested to kindly note that for ALL studies involving human 

participants / human data, ethical clearance is a MUST. We request you to 

submit the proposals for ethical clearance on or before 14th December 
2017 (by 4.30 pm). The committee is expected to meet in January 2018.  

 

The format for application and all the necessary enclosures are put 

up in our website. Kindly submit THREE hard copies and ONE soft copy 
on CD. The soft copy should not be mailed. Please refer to the documents 

in the website for clarifications. 

 

          Thank you! 

Dr.S. Uma Mageshwari 
Member Secretary 

IHEC 
 


